
 1 

 

THE COMPOST  

 Late Summer Edition 2016 

 

Dear Ladies of the Club, 

As usual, summer has flown by! 

Thank you Gail Resch for hosting our annual meeting and luncheon. The gardens were beautiful and the shade of the trees 
was truly appreciated. Deb Fitzgerald created the lovely centerpieces, mostly from her own garden, and the rest of the                      

hostesses made sure the event ran perfectly. 

Congratulations to Paula, Dale and Margaret on very well deserved awards. Lynn Shiverick presented Margaret and Dale 
with the GCA Club Appreciation Award for their ñgracious leadership, exceptional organizational skills and thorough                            
oversight of the highly successful 2015 Zone X Meeting.ò Lynn presented Paula with the GCA Medal of Merit for her ñquiet 
leadership and inspiration in Conservation, Horticulture, Floral Design and administrative skills over the past several years. 
Perhaps the most emblematic of her generous spirit, Paula has been faithfully leading guided walks through Clevelandôs 

Metro Parks for our members for several years.ò Thank you ladies for all that you do for our club! 

The annual meeting is also the time to welcome our new Provisionals: Laurel Conrad, Erica Costa, Cindy Crosby, Carol 
Fountain, Jill Glubiak, and Debbie Weber and new active members: Sandy Brinn, Hilary Colvin, Mikiko Fujito, Margaret            

Furnas, Barbara Richter and Amanda Zalud. 

The board has been busy planning another exciting year of programs to educate and entice you to try new things. Look for 
more details on the last page and mark your calendars.  Iôd like to draw your attention to our February program. Shaker 
Lakes Garden Club has invited us to join them in hearing Patrick Blanc speak on February 28th. Patrick is the author of The 
Vertical Garden and has created more than 250 vertical gardens worldwide. You can find more information on his website:                                              

http://www.verticalgardenpatrickblanc.com/ 

Enjoy the rest of the summer and Iôll look forward to seeing you at an                 

upcoming meeting! 

Lisa McConnell 
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¶ 2016 - 2017 
SCHEDULE OF 
EVENTS GCA Annual Meeting in Minneapolis, Minnesota:                                                                                                       

Caroline Selman, Lisa McConnell, Lynn Shiverick, Sarah Dimling and Laurie Jacobs 
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             Caroline Selman 

 

 It was truly an honor to attend this yearôs annual meeting 

as a delegate. The meeting was held in Minneapolis,             

Minnesota this May and highlighted the vast achievements 

accomplished by the Garden Club of America which is 

made up of 200 member clubs across the United States. It 

was educational, interesting and most of all inspiring. I felt 

that my role at the event, aside from having a really great 

time, was to share best practices with other delegates on 

topics such as fundraising, programming, community             

service and information management. I learned a lot about 

what other clubs are doing. However, the best part of the 

meeting for me was gained through just listening and as I 

said before being inspired.  

 I learned about a woman from Hawaii who saved the 

breadfruit tree from near extinction then cultivated 75,000 

trees. These trees were then sent to impoverished               

countries, where the fruit can be put to great use seeing as 

how one breadfruit can provide enough nutrition to feed two 

woman for an entire day. Her goal is end world hunger. This 

amazing woman was honored by the Garden Club of             

America for her outstanding contribution to the world. I felt 

honored to be part of an organization that celebrated and 

awarded her accomplishments.  When I first joined the          

Garden Club of Cleveland and simultaneously the Garden 

Club of America I had no idea about all of the wonderful 

things that they do.  Therefore, my advice to all is to get 

more involved - take a job if asked, become a hostess for a 

meeting, identify a programming opportunity - this is truly a 

great organization - learn more about it and you will be    

inspired! 

Late Summer Compost 2016 
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Quˉʳlˌɼesʠ Fˉˠʗ                                     

Fɰʮldˢˠ˔ʜ 

Weˍɶesdˉʦ, A˞ˠʳʕ 27ˁʑ dˉ˦ɶeʋ                                              

ˋˠiʱhʠ ˉnʋ ˡˤn˚ʦ ˉnʋ cʺlʋ, ˋuʠ                                                  

Pr˛˥iˡi˛nʨlʟ ʂˏɼʍ ʘᴈ ɩeɾˏˠɼeʋ                                                       

ˑr˛ʗ ʽlˉnʟ tʙ ˍˠ˔ʁʍ ˉʘ h˛ˤʞ                                                          

s˛uˁʑ tʙ Quˉʳlˌɼesʠ Fˉˠʗ, ˔ʘ                                                                   

Wɷosɾˏʞ, O˓iʙ, ˅ɯˏɼʍ ʆ ˢɼeaˡˤɼʍ                                                            

ˢr˛ʁʍ ᴗ w˛nɩˏrˑ˃ʕ ʽlˉntʟ ʂˏɼʍ f˛ˤnʋ. 

Outˡiɩʍ ʂˏɼʍ wɷoʬlˉnʋ rˉˠiˢɰeʟ, ˑr˛ʗ pʺ˗yg˛naˢˤʗ ˓ˤ˙ʳ˗iʟ, 

tʙ ˢˠʳʶ˗˔ˤʗ, tʙ   Hˏpaˢicʆ, ˉnʋ mˉ˚ʦ m˛ɼʍ ʁˏˠʦ coʺʕ vˉˠɰeˢɰeʟ 

tʙ adʋ tʙ ˉ˚ʦ wɷoʬlˉnʋ ɽʍᴞ˔nʐ.  Oˁɯˏʞ ɺˏɼˏn˚iʨlʟ, ˀ˓ˠ˃bʟ, 

ˢɼɫeʟ, ɨˏɵˏnʠ ˢr˛uʱhʟ ˉnʋ ᴇɯˏʞ gˉrɩˏʘ iɾˏmʟ ʂˏɼʍ ˉˠrˉnɮeʋ, 

ˉnʋ iʠ ˍiˍʘÙʠ tʨɲʍ l˛nʐ tʙ ɽɫʍ ˁhaʠ ˁɯˏɼʍ ʂˏɼʍ mˉ˚ʦ ˡɺeˌiʨlˢʦ 

ʽlˉntʟ ˅˓iʫʑ ˉɼʍ ˢ˨˞icʨʶ˗ʦ hˉrʋ tʙ ᴬnʋ. 

Oʏ c˛ˤrɽʍ, Asˢʳʶɧʍ Ø˞ˤˠʽɳʍ rˉ˔ʘÙ waʟ ʆ ˓iʠ, aʟ ʂˏɼʍ ˢɼɫʍ ɺe˛˚ɰeʟ 

ᴗ mˉ˚ʦ cʺl˛rʟ, ˉnʋ ʆ ˁɯˏɼʍ waʟ ʄʮʶl˛ʤ ma˒nʺ˗iʆ ˁhaʠ ɽɫˏɵeʋ 

tʙ ɧʍ cʨʶ˗˔nʐ ˙ʦ nˉɵʍÍ.I w˛nɩˏʞ iʏ I c˛˃lʋ ɲɫˏʜ iʠ ʨ˗˔ʁʍ ɯˏɼʍ 

˔ʘ Cɯesɾˏʿlˉnʋ? 

Inˡiɩʍ ʂˏɼʍ ʕᴆʟ ᴗ ˒ʒᴒ iɾˏmʟ, aʟ ʂʮʶʕ aʟ ʆ ˒ɼɫˏʹh˛uɽʍ ˦iˁʑ   

ˉn˚uʨlʟ, m˛ɼʍ ɺˏɼˏn˚iʨlʟ, ɯˏʿbʟ ᴗ ˏʁˏˠʦ ˢ˨ɺʍ, sɨˏnɾeʋ                   

ɮˏrˉ˚˔ˤmʟ ᴗ ˏʁˏˠʦ ˑra˒rˉnɨʍ, ˢr˛uʱhʟ, baˀɲetʟ, ˉnʋ ˙uʫʑ, 

˙uʫʑ m˛ɼʍ! 

Wʍ haʋ nʙ ˢr˛˃ʪɳʍ ˡɺˏnˍ˔nʐ ɽˏʁˏrʨʕ h˛ˤrʟ ɺˏˠuˡ˔nʐ ˁɯʍ ˉiˀɳeʟ 

ˉnʋ ɽʮɳecˢ˔nʐ mˉ˚ʦ ɮˏmʟ f˛ʞ ˛ˤʞ cʺʶɳecˢ˔ʁʍ gˉrɩˏnʟÍ 

Outˡiɩʍ ˁɯˏɼʍ ˉɼʍ eaˡʳ˗ʦ ʆ dʙʅˏʘ ˡmʨʶʕ gˉrɩˏnʟ tʙ ˏ˧ʽl˛ɼʍ, ʨlˁ-

h˛uʱʑ ˟ˤiɾʍ ʆ ɭˏʤ ʽlˉntʟ ˔ʘ ˁɯʍ ˒r˛ˤnʋ ʂˏɼʍ sˢʳʶʕ d˛ˠmˉnʠ.  

Tɯˏɼʍ iʟ ʆ pˉ˥ʳ˗i˛ʘ ˉnʋ ʆ gʨʶɳˏˠʦ, ˅ɯˏɼʍ ˒r˛ˤpʟ cˉʘ gaˁɯˏʞ f˛ʞ 

ʆ ˞iˌ˚iʉ ˗ˤnʫʑ, sʙ ʂʍ haʋ ʆ ˋiɾʍ ˔ʘ ˁɯʍ gʨʶɳˏˠʦ, ˉnʋ ɨʮɳʮˋraɾ-

eʋ CʍCʍÙʟ ˋʒᴌhdˉʦ ɧef˛ɼʍ ɯeaˍ˔nʐ baʫʔ tʙ ˛ˤʞ cˉrʟ tʙ ɯeaʋ 

h˛ɵʍ.  

Hˉp˞ʦ hˉp˞ʦ S˞ˠ˔ngˢ˔ɵʍ tʙ ʨʶʕ! 

Dʮʈ Fiʠzɮˏrʨlʋ 

Late Summer Compost 2016 
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 Late Summer Compost 2016 

Do you receive your GCC Invites via Paperless Post? 

This platform allows us to create fun, free invitations and easily track events.   

Please RSVP Online.  You can even change your response by either locating the email with 

the invitation OR by logging into your Paperless Post Account.   

 Itôs easy, quick and it also allows you to ñmapò the location of the event!  If you have unsubscribed from Paperless Post, 

consider resubscribing.   Easy directions are available online.  

 In addition, The App Store has a Paperless Post App which allows you to see all of your upcoming events in one place!  
Need help setting the App up - bring your SmartPhone to the next meeting and we can help you!                                                

We want to make sure you are receiving all the invitations. 
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An Evening with Penney Hubbard, author of                                            

On Walnut Hill, The Evolution of a Garden  

 It is a remarkable story with beautiful pictures of a  couple who                 

collaborated with the late Kurt Bluemel to transform their hillside             

garden outside of Baltimore.   

More Details to follow in the next Compost!                                             

Mark your Calendars and Do Not Miss this special event! 

 Late Summer Compost 2016 

When: Monday, September 19th 5:30 -7:30 p.m. 

Where: The Happy Dog at Euclid Tavern - 11625 Euclid Avenue 

Hear:  Henry Doll, Master Farmer 

  Donita Anderson, North Union Farmers Market 

  Noelle Celeste, Edible Cleveland Magazine          

  David Young, Cleveland Arts Prize poet reading from his     

   Seasoning:  A Poets Year: With Seasonal Recipes     

                (Ohio State University Press, 1999) 

             Discuss:  The Greening Spirit  Sustaining Cleveland: The Soul of Cleveland 

             Moderator: Nina Freedlander Gibans 

We are looking for enthusiastic ladies who are interested in increasing their knowledge of horticulture, flower arranging or 

conservation and want to be a part of an active, vibrant garden club.   

Candidates for Provisional Membership may be proposed and seconded by an Active Member of at least one year, or an 

Affiliate Member.  Each candidate must have two additional letters of support submitted by an Active Member of at least one 

year or an Affiliate Member.  Candidates must have resided in the Cleveland area for at least one year.  The President, First 

Vice President, members of the membership committee, Non Resident Members  and members of the candidateôs family 

may not propose a candidate.   

For further information, please call 440-423-0550 or email ggr929@gmail.com 

Thank you, Gail Resch, Membership Chair 


